
� PRINCE WILLIAM 
� ---COUNTY---

Prince William County 

Cancellation of Request for Proposal - 700149-23 

Laserfiche Services 

DATE: May 1 6, 2023 

To: All Recipients of RFP Documents and Interested Parties 

Finance Department 

Procurement Services 

In accordance with Procurement Regulations §300.16 Cancellation of Solicitation, cancellation notice 

is hereby given for the solicitation number RFP 700149-23 - Laserfiche Services. 

This cancellation is deemed to be in the best interest of the County. As the County is cancelling this 

solicitation, all recipients and interested parties are encouraged to participate should a new 

solicitation be issued in the future. 
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